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RESTRICTIVE MEASURES APPLICABLE

TO THE WATER CONSUMERS

From Saturday 13 May 2023, the "ALERT" stage will be implemented until 31 October 2023, involving all
users of Monaco's ports:

The washing of pleasure or commercial boats and/or watercraft is only allowed when it is
carried out:

- between 7.30 a.m. and 9 a.m. or between 5 p.m. and 6.30 p.m.;
- by a professional using high pressure equipment and a water recycling system.

Depending on the evolution of the state of drought, the modification of the alert level in force, as well
as the modification of the deadline of 31 October 2023, will be subject to a new ministerial decision.

For information, the following two alert stages are :

- « Severe Alert » :
When carried out by a professional using high-pressure equipment and a water recycling
system, the washing of boats and/or watercraft for pleasure or for professionals is permitted.

- « Crisis » :
The washing of boats and/or pleasure craft is prohibited.

In this period of declared drought, we count on each of you to respect these measures.

The Harbour Master office

Ministerial Decision of May the 11th 2023
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